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Dear Highland Heights Families, 

 

Happy New Year!  We are looking forward to continuing our journey 

together as the school year progresses.  We maintain our commitment to 

your child’s success.  As a teaching staff, we are taking part in our own 

learning to further this endeavor.  Educators are collecting and analyzing 

data to propel our learning forward for continued student success.  We will 

partner with parents and guardians to support our students.  Look for report 

cards to come home Feb. 20th. 

To this effect, research tells us that family involvement is critical to a 

child’s development and achievement.  A family’s involvement in their 

child’s education can influence higher achievement rates, attendance rates, 

lower delinquency and dropout rates, and higher high school completion 

and college or university rates.  Researchers agree that parental attitudes 

have a major effect on children’s learning and acceptance of school.  

Moreover, a cooperative relationship between home and school promotes a 

caring, supportive, and protective environments in which children can 

reach their fullest potential (Wilson, 2014). 

Please continue to communicate closely with your child’s teacher and 

consider becoming involved as a volunteer if you are able.  We value your 

input and appreciate your contribution to school life. 

This month, we continue to offer opportunities for students to participate in 

school culture, including presentations from the police for grades JK/SK, 

grade 1 and grade 6, basketball teams and participation in our GSA and 

Student Council meetings.  Carnaval is being planned for February 7 and 

we look forward to participating in this together as a school community. 

We are still waiting on our equipment to be delivered from the 

Peterborough Petes to move forward with our ball hockey at lunch. 

Enjoy your conversations with your children and encourage them to pursue 

their passions through the opportunities we provide and those offered in the 

broader community. 

Sincerely, 

Madame Haley-Twiss 
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Bell Times  

8:50 – 9:00 AM   Schoolyard Supervision  
9:00     Entry bell 
9:05 AM – 10:45 AM   Instructional Time  
10:45 AM – 11:25 AM   First Nutrition Break  
11:25 AM – 1:05 PM   Instructional Time  
1:05 PM – 1:45 PM   Second Nutrition Break  
1:45 PM – 3:25 PM   Instructional Time  
3:25 PM     Dismissal from School                                                                                                  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Character in the School  
January’s Character Attribute 

Perseverance:  
I finish what I start, even when it is difficult.  I do not give up even when faced with 

challenges or obstacles.  I complete all tasks and assignments to the best of my ability. 

 

School Council 

The next council meeting will be held on Monday, January 20th at 6:30 p.m. online at Meeting link:  
https://kprdsb.webex.com/meet/lorena_haleytwiss  All parents and guardians are welcome to 
attend.  
 

Athletic fee 

Highland Heights collects $5.00 from each child involved in an athletic event.  This is charged

 for each sport students play and helps to cover our entry fees.  This will be requested at the time

 of the event.  

EMERGENCY MEDICAL PLANS  

If you have not already done so, please notify the office of any medical 

conditions your child may have or update the plan from last year. If your 

child requires the use of medications while at school, please visit the office 

ASAP to pick up the required medical info package.   
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Nut Aware School  
We have several students with allergies.  Please help us to keep our students safe by

 checking the ingredient list of any food items that are brought to school and avoiding
 all products that contain nuts or have been processed in a facility with nuts. If you would
 like to bring treats for the class, please note that homemade items are not permitted, and
 all aforementioned guidelines must be followed.  Thank you for your understanding.  
 

No Dogs Please 
For the safety of our children please do not bring your dogs on school property 
during instructional time, especially during entrance and dismissal times.  Of 
course, service or therapy dogs are permitted.  Thank you for your support!  
 

School Cash Online 
To those of you new to our school, please be aware that most payments to the school are to be made

 through School Cash Online. The Board has directed that schools are to use School Cash Online as
 their primary source of fund collection.  Please be sure to visit School Cash Online to register.  There
 is a link on the school website to assist.  Step by step instructions are also attached to this
 newsletter.  We use School Cash Online to pay for school trips, Spirit Wear, etc.  If you have not
 registered, now would be a good time to do so in order that you are all set up.  This year, payment
 has been extended to credit cards, Google Pay and Apple Pay! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

Absence Reporting  

At Highland Heights, the safety of our students is first and foremost. Our 
Absence Reporting System allows you to report an absence 24 hours a day, 7 
days a week at 1-844-434-8119 or register at studentabsence.kprdsb.ca or 
download the app (available through your app store). If late, please remind your child to report to 
the office on their way to class, so we can record that they have arrived safely.  Thank you! 
 
Please note that this is our primary method of communication for attendance.  You must 
use this number rather than calling the office. 
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Instructions for School Cash Online are posted below. 
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From our Community Partner 

Active School Travel Survey Results Are In! 

This November, alongside 25 other elementary schools in the City and County of Peterborough, Highland 

Heights PS participated in a school-wide student travel survey with Active School Travel Peterborough (AST 

Ptbo). 

With the incredible support of our teachers and administrators, we conducted a five-day poll to track how 

students traveled to school each day. Using a simple hands-up survey, we collected valuable data quickly and 

efficiently—just 2 minutes a day over the course of a week. 

Together we tracked: 

• 363 walking trips 
• 18 biking or rolling trips 
• 196 bus trips 
• 395 car trips 
• 14 park 'n' stride trips (where families parked a few blocks from the school and walked the rest of the 

way) 
In total, our school gathered data on 986 trips, providing a snapshot of how our student’s commute. 

Why Does This Matter? 

AST Ptbo and its partner organizations use this data to identify trends in student travel and understand how 

changes to infrastructure, services, and education programs influence family choices. 

What’s Next? 

In the new year, we’ll receive a visual report summarizing our results. This report will answer questions like: 

• How do we travel to school? A breakdown of our hands-up survey results. 
• How do we compare? Insights into how our actual travel choices align (or differ) from those assigned by 

the Student Transportation Services of Central Ontario. 
 

Thank you to everyone who participated in this survey! Your involvement helps us work toward safer, healthier, 

and more sustainable school travel for all. 
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January 2025 
  

 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesda

y 

Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 

1 2 
 

3 4 

5 6 
Welcome 

back! 
 

7  
 

8 
 

9 
 
 

10  
 
 

11 

12 

 

13 
 

 

 

 

14 
 

15  
To Adam Scott 

for grade 8s  

5:30 – 7:00 p.m. 

 

16  
Gr. 8 Grad 

Photos  

 

17  
 

 

 

18 
 

19 

 

 

20 
School Council 

@ 6:30 pm 

online  

 

21 22 
Police 

presentation 

JK/SK (traffic 

safety) and 

Grade 6 sessions 

start (4 weeks) 

23 24 
 

25 

26 27 
 

28 
 

29 
Police 

presentation Gr. 1 

(Stranger danger) 

30 
Junior Girls 

Basketball 

Tournament 

31 
 

 

 


